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Breazeale, Sachse & Wilson Names New Partners 

Kelsey A. Clark, David C. Fleshman, and Catherine B. Moore 

Breazeale, Sachse & Wilson, L.L.P. (BSW) congratulates Kelsey A. Clark, David C. 

Fleshman, and Catherine B. Moore for being named Partner, effective January 1, 2021.  

Kelsey Clark is a partner in the Baton Rouge office, practicing in the areas of  general litigation, 

tax litigation, and elder law. Kelsey also has extensive experience  in the field of administrative 

law, practicing before several state licensing boards. She received her Juris Doctor from 

Louisiana State University Paul M. Hebert Law Center in 2015. 

David Fleshman is a partner in the Baton Rouge office, practicing in the areas of construction, 

general litigation, and sports law. David has extensive experience in matters involving 

construction contracts and litigation, public bid and procurement protests and disputes, open 

meetings and public records law, and public-private partnerships for the construction of large 

public projects in Louisiana. David earned his undergraduate degree from Louisiana State 

University before attending the Louisiana State University Paul M. Hebert Law Center. 

Catherine Moore is a partner in the Baton Rouge office, practicing exclusively in the area of 

healthcare. Catherine advises healthcare providers on a wide range of regulatory and 

transactional matters. Catherine has extensive experience in Medicaid supplemental 

reimbursement and dealings with managed care organizations. Catherine earned her 

undergraduate degrees from Southern Methodist University before attending the Louisiana State 

University Paul M. Hebert Law Center. 

BSW was founded in Baton Rouge in 1928. Today, BSW is a multi-specialty law firm with more 

than 75 attorneys serving the legal and business needs of people and companies throughout 

Louisiana. The firm has offices in Baton Rouge and New Orleans. For more information, please 

contact Margaret A. Martin, 225-376-3640. 
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